Ref. No.: 2022020015

1st March 2022

By Email & By Fax

To: All Members and Affiliated Clubs

Dear all,

Division 3 SC Part 3 (19th March 2022) - Cancelled

In view of the recent development of the pandemic disease and to safeguard our swimmers and coaches, the Association regret to advise that Division 3 Short Course Swimming Competition Part 3 will be **CANCELLED.**

Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to contact HKGSA office at 2572 8594. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours sincerely,

Wilson Kam Tat YEUNG

Chairman

Swimming Committee

c.c. Hon. Secretary / Hon. Treasurer / Asst. Hon. Sec./ Executive Committee Members